March 12, 2008



Br. Nigel Carmel
Mansel Memorial Hospital
65437 Stoney Creek Road
Philidelphia, MN 55446-0396

Dear Dr. Carmel:

With Mansel Memorial Hospital current decision to downsize, as you know my nurse’s position is being eliminated at this time. I appreciate the help and assistance you have given me to explore new job opportunities and to find new employment. It is with pleasure that I wish to inform you that my search has been successful.

During the next two weeks, I am willing to help in any way that I can to facilitate a smooth transition for all concerned.

Thank you for your understanding and patience under these extreme circumstances.

Sincerely,



Bernadette Pinciatti

